
 
RMCG/KRE 

24th May 2024 

 

Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers  

We have reached the halfway point in the GCSE Exams and I think half term comes at a good time for the year group. 

We can see how much effort they are putting into their exams and I continue to be very proud of them.  

But… 

I will get the negative comment out of the way first. I really appreciate how stressful the exam period can be for our 

students. It is a big moment in their lives and they are under pressure. But we are also a school community and our 

relationships matter. A small number of students are starting to let themselves down with conduct and uniform. I 

need to be clear that any students who cause issues will not be attending the shirt signing, leavers’ assembly or the 

Prom at the end of the year. Believe me it would break my heart to make that decision but I have to make sure 

standards are held high. Some of you will be contacted by me shortly to inform you if your child is affected by this. 

Half Term Revision: 

There are a number of sessions planned for half term to support student revision. The exam week when we return is 

busy so any extra time we can use to help prepare will make a difference. A guide which sessions are on and when is 

attached to this letter. 

Exams from June 3rd: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

AM 
Maths Paper 2 
(Calculator) 
 
PM 
PE Paper 2 

AM 
Spanish 
 
 
PM 
History Paper 2 

AM 
Geography Paper 
2 
 
 

AM 
English Language 
Paper2 
 

AM 
RE Paper 3 
 
 
PM  
Biology Paper 2 

 

I hope Year 11 have a lovely half term full of revision, but also with time to spend with family and friends. We have 3 

weeks to go and then it is complete. Thank you again for your support and I hope you have a nice half term too. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Richard McGuire 
Principal 

  



 
 

 

 

 


